
LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

From, 

The Head Master, 

MPP School, 

Chigurupadu Village, 

Naidupet Mandal. 

To, 

The principal, 

Government Degree College, 

Naidupet, 

Respected Sir, 

We are very happy for your NSS Special camp arranged 

in our Village for the year 2019-2020. Your volunteers are very 

good and they are doing well. Their services to villagers are very 

much appreciable. Hope in future also we are expecting this 

type of programmes from your institute by NSS Volunteers 

Thanking you Sir. 

Yours 

SCoplbuso 

HE ADMAS TER 
MPPS,CHIGURUPADU 

Naldupetnd 
SPSR Nelore 0 
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